
Additional ECB ACO Stage 1 & Stage 2 Umpires Courses

For those who cannot make weekend courses 
Oxfordshire Association of Cricket Officials 

will be running ECB ACO Umpires courses
on the following dates:

Stage 1 – Mondays 9th, 16th & 30th March 2020
Stage 2 – Monday 6th April 2020

7:00 pm to 10:00 pm  at Banbury Twenty XX

Costs are £30 per course or £40 for both if signed up for at the same time and 
includes all course materials 

These two courses complement each other and are designed to prepare 
participants for umpiring for their clubs and progressing onto a league panel.

They do not teach the Laws of Cricket and all potential participants are strongly 
advised to use the MCC On Line Laws Resource to ensure they have a sound 

knowledge of The Laws.
See: https://www.lords.org/mcc/laws-of-cricket/elearning/

For more information please call or email:
David Binningsley - djays@btinternet.com 01235 533073

Ian Royle – royle.ian@talk21.com 01235 847528

To book onto the courses and for additional information go to:
https://www.ecb.co.uk/be-involved/officials/find-a-course
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